Whidbey Seatac Shuttle
PO Box 2895
Oak Harbor, WA  98277

CUSTOMER NOTICE     
September 21, 2013

[bookmark: _GoBack]Seatac Shuttle, D/B/A Whidbey Seatac Shuttle has elected to invoke the provisions of WAC 480-30-420 and implement FLEXIBLE FARES.  Under the provisions of section -420, our current Base Fares will remain in effect and Fuel Surcharges and Port access fees will no longer be applied to your fare.  In order for us to more properly serve our customers we will now be permitted to set fares within a band both above and below the base fares to reflect these costs.  Initially maximum fares may be as much a 25% above the base fares and there is no limit as to how far they may be reduced.  If you have any questions please call our office at 360-679-4003 or contact us at info@seatacshuttle.com.  The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) regulates us and proposed and passed these regulations. Penny Ingram of the UTC may be contacted at 360-664-1242 or pingram@utc.wa.gov  or mail to:
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250
E-Mail: comments@utc.wa.gov
Telephone: 1-888-333-WUTC (9882).  

